TO:

Robert McKeon, Supervisor, and the Town Board

FROM:

Bill O'Neill, Chair., Inter-Municipal Task Force

DATE:

February 24, 2017

SUBJECT:

IMPLEMENTATION OF THE WORKING GROUP REPORT

RECOMMENDATIONS

One Hundred Forty-Seventh Report: February, 2017

At weekly meetings 1/27/17, 2/3/17, 2/10/17, 2/17/17 and 2/24/17 the Inter-Municipal Task Force continued its discussion and review of the concepts for local zoning to regulate solar energy projects, including residential solar projects and community shared solar projects. The Task Force also continued to review proposed zoning amendments drafted by GreenPlan, Inc., updated to 2/16/17, regarding a proposed Hamlet Business District (HBD) for the Hamlet of Upper Red Hook, to replace the current B1 District adjacent to the Hamlet of Upper Red Hook.